
 

 
 
 

 
 

CITY COUNCIL PUBLIC HEARING REPORT 
Bylaw 21148 - To close a portion of alley, Balwin and Delwood 

Administration Recommendation 

That Bylaw 21148 be given the appropriate readings. 

History 

At the May 7, 2025, City Council Public Hearing, Bylaw 21148 - To close a portion of alley, Balwin 
and Delwood, was postponed to the June 9, 2025, City Council Public Hearing. 

Attachment 

May 7, 2025, City Council Public Hearing, Bylaw 21148 - To close a portion of alley, Balwin and 
Delwood (Item 3.13) 
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